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Hello again,

To the members who sent me all the lovely birthday cards I would
like to say a big thank you. Talking of birthdays, if you would like
to send Tony a card for his birthday on May 25th, send it to me together
with a stamp so I can forward it onto him.

I have had a few enquiries from members who cannot obtain 'Drunk
on a Saturday Night'. If you are having this problem, send me 99p plus
50r postage & packing and I will forward the record to you.

The WURZELS new single 'I Hate JR' was recorded in Leicester on
March 18th. Our boys are hoping to be admitted into the 'Guinness Book
of Records' as the ones to have recorded and released a record in the
quickest time - 8 days! I am sure we all wish them well. An L.P. will
be recorded after the Middle East trips and be released around June.

The record that the boys released in Germany last year was a hit
in Holland.

The show at The Hexagon, Reading has been changed from April 17th
to a date yet to be fixed in November. The problem occurred when our
boys were double~booked with another act. I am sorry for any
inconvenience caused.

On May 2nd the boys will be going to Dubai in the Middle East for
a week of shows.

The other acts that our boys and The Bachelors will be appearing
with at Torquay are Pete Price, The Mosaics and The Jeanette King
Dancers.

It was wonderful meeting some of you at Lincoln and York, especially
the Trewhitt family and Daphne and Therese, and I look forward to meeting
more of you at Barnstaple.

As the fan club funds are still very low, I must implore once again
to the members who are still not sending me stamps for each newsletter =
to please do so! With the number of members rising all the time, I
am sure you can imagine that the postage costs are enormous and impossible
to meet without your stamps. Thanks again to you all who are sending
stamps - I am most grateful.

On behalf of Peter, Tony, Tommy and myself we hope you all had a
very pleasant Easter.

Yours Wurzelly,

Sue.,



